Important...PLEASE READ

Hello North Hampton Families!

The Holiday Season is fast approaching!! As we all know this can be a wonderful
time of year; it also can prove to be worrisome and taxing time for many.

There are several families and community members that genuinely want to help
with gift giving assistance and other incidentals and necessities that come with
the holidays and winter months that add to these very real stressors.

PLEASE contact me as soon as possible if you are either a family who would like
more information on the Toy Bank and/or other programs OR you would like to
make a donation of any size.

EVERYTHING is kept CONFIDENTIAL!

Thank you!!!

Best wises and Happy Holidays!!!

Nurse Mara. 964-5501 ext. 213 or mderosier @sau21.org




